
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Thursday 15th June 2025 
 

Reception Class Assembly: A Celebration of Learning 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to a very special assembly where the Reception children from Cats, 
Ducklings, and Elephants will be showcasing some of the wonderful work they have been doing 
this year. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to share what they have been learning, talk about 
their favourite moments, and celebrate all the hard work and progress they have made. It 
promises to be a joyful and proud moment for them — and one we hope you will be able to share 
with us. 

The assembly will take place on Thursday 19th June, from 8:50 to 9:15am. 

If you are attending, please book your place on Arbor. 

●​ Log into you Arbor Parent Portal 
●​ Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ section 
●​ Select ‘Reception Class Assembly’ to book yourself in 

 Should you have any questions or queries, feel free to speak to a member of the Reception team 
or contact the school office. 

We really hope that you can make it and look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Pryce, Mrs Amreen and Mrs Azam​
The Reception Team 
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